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Please excuse the tardiness of the newsletter for the last 
60 days. Our Webmaster Michael is working on the new 
site and we should be done with it shortly. 

  

Welcome to our newest Field Investigators, Mark 
Zmigrodski and Alex Broskey. 

  

Book of the Month: Messengers of Deception, Jacques 
Vallee, available at Amazon.com 

  

Video of the Month: Kecksburg the Untold Story, by Stan 
Gordon, available at www.stangordonufo.com 

  

Link of the Month: National UFO Center, 
www.nationalufocenter.com 

  

PA MUFON held its 1st UFO - Paranormal Conference Oct. 
25, 2008 at Westmoreland Community College in 
Youngwood PA.  We had great speakers and 
presentations. It was the place to be for information on 
the paranormal and UFOs, in Pennsylvania. 



  

Anyone having information on the 1974 Carbondale Crash 
/ Lantern / UFO incident or the 1966 Lake Erie, Presque 
Isle incident, please contact butch221@dejazzd.com or 
rfisher@paranormalpa.com. 

  

Pennsylvania UFO sightings have now topped the 200 
mark since January 1, 2008. Our Field Investigators have 
been quite busy and continue to do a fine job in the field 
investigating reports of sightings throughout the state. 

  

The Discovery Channel aired its first program on “UFOs 
over Earth” Monday the 27th. Two other episodes will 
follow. Watch the Discovery Channel for times, and dates. 
Mufon Investigators are the featured. 

  

“KEEP YOUR EYES TO THE SKY” 

  

Thank you for your time and dedication. 

  

S.Witkowski 

PA MUFON Chief Investigator 

PA MUFON State Section Director 

 


